

Alpha Delta Phi Alpha Epsilon Pi Alpha Tau Omega Beta Theta Pi o Chi Phi Delta Kappa Epsilon Delta Tau Delta Delta Upsilon Kappa Sigma Lambda Chi Alpha Nu Delta Phi Beta Epsilon Phi Delta Theta Phi Kappa Sigma Phi Kappa Theta Phi Sigma Kappa Pi Lambda Phi Sigma Chi Sigma Nu Sigma Phi Epsilon Tau Epsilon Phi Theta Chi Theta Delta Chi Theta Xi Zeta Beta Tau

Zeta Psi

Minutes from IFC President's Meeting – March 4, 2009

David Hutchings - President

- Update rosters, Fran Miles will be leaving after Friday and process will become more difficult while her position is filled
- UA President/VP elections are under way. IFC Exec will interview all the candidate
 pairs and provide brief synopses of their stance around Greek issues. Idea is not to
 endorse a candidate pair but inform the Greek community on where they stand we
 will circulate the information to presidents next week after the interviews and before
 the elections
- IRDF Community Network Upgrade is a massive overall of IT services in each residential FSILG. There is a deadline of March 31 to have the contract signed – check with your alumni board and/or Scott Klemm at FCI before then to ensure it's done and you don't lose out on thousands of dollars worth of "free" upgrades to chapter property

Russell Rodewald - Vice President

 Delegates Council next Wednesday at 7:30pm in W20-400. Topic will focus on risk management – only one hour, encourage chapter attendance

Thomas Lipoma - JudComm

 Changes to Judicial committee bylaws, refer to document with changes. Vote will be in 2 weeks to amend bylaws

Ryan Andrews - Risk Manager

- Register your parties!
- Reread Risk Management Policy ignorance is not an excuse if accused of violating RM policies

Dave Stein – Recruitment

 Update rush chair information with Fran Miles. Make sure you've transitioned rush chairs.

Dan Chen – Program Development

- Greek Week is coming up on April 26th. Have an active committee that will be planning on running the week.
- Greek letter. We used to send it out in a physical form, but we are now moving to an electronic copy. We are trying to gain exposure to people who are not just Greeks. We looking to send out a Greek Letter once a month.

Clark Minor – Executive Assistant

 Dues collection – drop them off for Clark in IFC Office (W20-450) or FSILG Office (W20-549) by deadline on bill e-mailed out.

Next meeting: March 18 at 7:30pm

- Vote on Judicial Committee Bylaws
- MIT Police will be in talking about their role and services
- Chad Waxman from MIT Medical will be talking about Sexual Assault Awareness
 Week (April 5-10) they are looking for fraternities to help them out
- Katie Maloney will be in from Alumni office to talk about Reid Weedon awards deadline for applications is April 1, award is \$7500